
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe  

 
Sunday 18th May, 5th Sunday of Easter 
10:00 am          Eucharist  Church 
11:45 am Baptism  Church 
5:30 pm     Eucharist  Church 
 
Evening Readings: Job 19:21-27a. James 1:17-21. 
John 16:5-15 

 This week in the parish  

Wed 21st May 10:00 am       Eucharist             Church 
Thu 22nd May 10:00 am      Pram Service             Hall 
Thu 22nd May 7.30 pm              PCC                Church 

 

Aumbry Candle 
The Aumbry Candle has been sponsored by Gill 
Hughes in loving memory of her father and mother, 
James and Lilian Williamson. 

 
Electoral Roll: if you didn’t renew your membership of 
our electoral roll earlier this year and think you should 
be on it, there are forms at the back of church – please 
fill one in and return it to Christine Young. Christine. 
 
Aumbry Candle: if you would like to sponsor the 
Aumbry Candle for a week, in memory or thanksgiving, 
there is a list on the noticeboard at the back of church 
where you can add your dedication. The suggested 
donation is £5. Any questions (and to make donations) 
please contact Gill Hughes. Christine. 
 
Hall bookings: if you ever need to know when the 
Church Hall is in use, there are two places you can 
check. One is our website at https://www.stmarys-
nunthorpe.org/church-hall/users-calendar/ (this is a 
separate calendar for hall bookings as many of them 
aren’t church events) and I am now posting a copy of 
this week’s bookings on the noticeboard in the hall 
vestry each Monday. Liz Taylorson. 
 
Join Bishop Barry at the coffee morning to celebrate 
BigKIDS 8th birthday on Saturday, 31st May, 10:00 am 
– 12 noon at the hall. For further information contact: 

finance@bigkids.org.uk or Graham Hassall. 

 
Thank you to Sylvia King for taking over the financial 
side of providing fresh flowers in church. Betty Griffin. 
And thank you to Betty Griffin for looking after the floral 
finances for so long! 
 
Cake sale: There will be a cake sale after the hall 
service next Sunday, 25th May. 
 

 
Summer Fayre: All 
donations for the Summer 
Fayre will be much 
appreciated, in particular 
plants, tombola, cakes etc. . 
Please speak to a member of 
the SET team if you would 
like to know more. Linda 
Smith & SET 
 
 

For prayer and reflection this week: 

 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York prays: 
Risen Christ, your wounds declare your love for the 
world and the wonder of your risen life: give us 
compassion and courage to risk ourselves for those 
we serve, to the glory of God the Father. 
We also pray for the Episcopal Church in Jerusalem 
and the Middle East. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Edytha B, Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, 
Madge M, Basil E, Marie H, Beryl L, Vera C, Liz B, 
Jess, Evelyn & Keith B, Merrik B, Mary H, Diana W, 
and Amy R. 
 
We pray for Ruby McBride who is being baptised today, 
asking that God will bless her and her family as she is 
welcomed into the church. 
 
We pray for Harriet and Alex who were married on 
Friday as they begin their married life together. 
 
We remember George Causier following his funeral 
this week, and we pray that his family and friends may 
be comforted. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: Beatrix 
Howell, Elizabeth Laurence, Anthony Holdsworth, 
Mark Huckerby,  Allen Elders, Herbert Tyerman, Kerry 
Gordon, Anne Dive, John Hyde, Derek Ward, Florence 
Phillips, Rachel Allinson, Valerie Ferard, Ted Bowes, 
Sheila Bates, Anne Franks, Esme Toy, Allan 
Blackburn, Joseph Donaldson, Colin Jones  
22nd Violet Arckless, Elizabeth Bowen, Trevor 
Robinson, Eleanora Goodwillie, Peter Hird, Barbara 
White, Geoffrey Evans, Edith Evans, Flora Cowley and 
Rebe Ford. May all whom we remember rest in peace 
and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 25th May, 6th Sunday of Easter 
10:00 am        Eucharist  Hall 
5:30 pm     Choral Evensong Church 
 
 

While Tessa is on sabbatical (until 21st July) all 
enquiries should be directed to the Chuchwardens, 
Administrator, or Lisa. 

 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and 
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 

 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm 
 
Associate Priest and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa 
Opala: Lisa is in the parish on Sundays. E-mail 

lisaopala@gmail.com Lisa will be away from her desk 
between Monday 19th and Sunday 31st May. 
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 

Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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